
  

 

  

Attendance  

Thank you for your support bringing your 

children to school everyday. 

Class  % wb14.6.21  

FS2 96% 

Yr1V 93% 

Yr2FO 97% 

Yr2 H 92% 

Yr3S 90% 

Yr3T 89% 

Yr4S 96% 

Yr4R 89% 

Yr5O 95% 

Yr5F 96% 

Yr6A 99% 

Yr6R 96% 

Well done class 6A with 99%  

 

Summer is here ! 
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What a fabulous start to our last term of the academic year. The children have arrived 

ready to learn and eager to please. They are a credit to you with their excellent 

manners. We want to celebrate the positive attitude we are seeing around our school 

and will be rewarding kindness and respect through stickers, certificates and even treat 

days!  

 Term Dates: 

 

 

 

Summer term: 

Last day of term Wednesday 21st July  

Autumn term: 

Wednesday 8th September- Friday 17th December  

October Half term 25th -29th October  

 
 

Catholic Life  

The Feast of Pentecost is when Jesus sent the 

Holy Spirit to his friends to help and guide them 

to continue to do his work after he had died. This 

was on Sunday 23rd May which we celebrated on 

Monday 24th May.  

In school each class created their own artistic 

interpretation of the Holy Spirit coming to the 

disciples at Pentecost.  

The children came to school wearing a rainbow of 

fiery colours to celebrate the power and energy 

that the Holy Spirit brought at Pentecost. 

Pentecost also marks the beginning of the 

Christian church so it is often thought of as the 

‘Church’s Birthday’. Each class celebrated the 

birthday of the church with cake, candles and a 

loud rendition of ‘Happy Birthday’!   

                                

Rockstar Maths  

Please encourage your child to use Rock star 

maths at home.  

Who could be our TTRS champion? 



  

+  

School Uniform: 

• Navy jumper or cardigan 

• White shirt (KS2)/ Red polo (KS1) 

• Tie (KS2) 

• Grey Trousers 

• Black shoes  

• Grey skirt or Pinafore 

• Blue Summer Dress (Summer term) 

• Grey or Black socks or tights 

Sun cream, sun hats and water bottle reminder  

Please make sure your child/children have their sun hats, sun cream and water bottles 

now summer has finally arrived. We want to ensure the children get lots of opportunities 

to learn outside in the sun shine, now we can!  

 

 

 Stranger danger 

We are highlighting the importance of 

stranger danger in schools this term.  

Please take time to talk to your children about 

staying safe when playing out.  

 

PE Kit: 

• Plain white T-Shirt 

• Black Shorts 

• Black tracksuit/jogging bottoms 

and jumper can be worn for 

outside sports during colder 

weather  

• Black sandshoes  

• Trainers can be worn for sports 

and PE outside 

Children should wear their PE kit to 

school on their PE day. 

School Uniform Reminder 

Don’t forget you can keep 

up to date on our school 

website: 

strhull.org 

 

 

Follow our twitter for updates on 

your child’s exciting school life! 

twitter.com/strichardsrc# 

 

 

Sports day 

Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions still 

being in place we are unable to invite 

parents/carers to sports day this year. We are 

disappointed we are unable to share this day with 

you but rest assured we will make the day 

fantastic for your children. We will be posting 

lots of pictures on our face book page for you to 

enjoy.  

EYFS/KS1 sports day Tuesday 22nd June 

KS2 sports day Tuesday 6th July 

 

Please ensure you child/ren arrive in their PE kits 

and have a sun hat, sun cream and a water bottle 

as they will be outside for most of the day 

Showcase of children’s work  

The children will be showcasing their fantastic 

topic work to each other on June 29th. 

Unfortunately we are unable to invite parents/ 

carers to this event due to COVID restrictions. 

We will be adding lots of photos to our twitter 

and facebook page so please check to see the 

amazing work on show. We are hoping and praying 

we are able to share this event with parents/ 

carers in the autumn term.  


